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Stephanie Smith 
Supervisor, Legislative Services 
City of Mississauga  
Stephanie.Smith@mississauga.ca 
 
Dear Stephanie Smith: 
 
Thank you for your request to meet to discuss provincial regulations for tow operators, 
tow truck drivers.  
 
Unfortunately, I am unable to meet due to scheduling constraints. 
 
However, I was pleased to hear that the City of Mississauga attended the consultations 
that the Ministry of Transportation held on July 14th, 2023, with the 20 municipalities 
who currently licence the towing sector. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to MTO’s towing team at towing@ontario.ca with any 
further comments, questions and concerns. 
 
Thank you again for your request.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Caroline Mulroney 
Minister of Transportation 
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